
Parent Links 2021 

11-10-2021 

Good afternoon Lake Forest Parents, 

As a reminder there is no school tomorrow, Thursday Nov. 11 in observance of 

Veteran’s Day. School resumes on Friday. 

Also, for those students in 2nd and 3rd grade who have signed permission slips, be 

reminded that this Saturday Nov. 13 is our next Saturday camp beginning promptly at 

8:00 and ending at 12:00 noon. No backpacks are needed. 

Thank you and have a nice evening! 

 


